
Take our survey about  
the expansion of  
childcare support

Have your say  
and help us to 
•	� review current childcare 

places in your local area. 
•	� understand future  

childcare needs.

By September 2025, most working families with children under 
the age of 5 will be entitled to 30 hours of childcare support. 
Parents using 30 hours of childcare could save up to an 
average of £6,500 a year.

Survey closes Thursday, 26 January 2024 

To access the survey and find  
out more please  click here  

Help paying for  
your childcare
Help paying for  
your childcare

Do you have a child 
under five years old, 
are you pregnant 
or thinking about 
having a baby?

https://consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/children-and-families-services/expansion-of-childcare-support-survey-2023

